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Upcoming Dates  

17—18th Dec  Staff Development Days.  

2021 

3-4th Feb Staff Development Days 

5th Feb Day 1 for students in Year 1– 6  

8th Feb Kindergarten’s First Day & Swim Scheme 

Wednesday 16th December, 2020 

Burren Junction PS 
Newsletter 

Term 4, Week 10 

Speech Day  
 

Thank you to all families who aƩended speech day on 

Tuesday and adhered to the strict COVID‐19 restricƟons 

in place. It was marvellous to see you all;  it feels like 

forever since we have seen you and enjoyed your     

company. We hope that you enjoyed the event – I know 

that I did!  

Mr CarreƩ’s music program was on display on Tuesday 

and it was nothing short of marvellous. The children’s 

skills have increased significantly as a result of the music 

program in the school in 2020.  

Thank you Mr CarreƩ and thank you children for your 

enthusiasm for the music program.  

CongratulaƟons to all the children who received awards 

for their academic, scienƟfic, creaƟve, ciƟzenship and 

sporƟng abiliƟes.  

 
See more photos in this newsleƩer 
 

2021 Parliament  

CongratulaƟons to Zara (Prime Minister), Beanie (Deputy 

Prime Minister), Drew (Treasurer), Lucas (Environment), 

Myeisha (EducaƟon) and Charlie (Arts) for being elected as 

the Parliamentarians for 2021.  



 Term 4 Week 8 

 



 Term 4, Week 8 

Year 6 GraduaƟon and Lunch  

The Year 6 students celebrated their graduaƟon from primary school 

with a luncheon on Friday. Thank you to the Sendall family, Miss Coles 

and Mrs Stump for organising this fiƫng celebraƟon.  

At our speech day the Year 6 assisted in the running of the event and     

acquiƩed themselves well throughout. Thank you Year 6! 

All the best children as you prepare for high school in 2021. 

We will miss you all greatly!  

The BJPS staff 

Thank you to the 2020 staff at Burren JuncƟon Public 

School whose hard work and diligence enables the 

school to run smoothly and successfully.  

Have a lovely holiday break and all the best in the 

New Year.  



 

 (Tel) 02 6796 1464      (Fax) 02 6796 1458 

Email: burrenjunc-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

http://www.burrenjunc-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Office Hours:  Monday to Friday 8.45 am to 3.30pm  

Term 4, Week 8 

Contact Us 

Acknowledgement of the P&C’s contribuƟon to the school  

A huge thank you to the P&C as they supported the school throughout 2020 

with the purchase of furniture as well as a variety of resources across the 

school. The assistance of the P&C is significant and it cannot be understated as 

to the importance of this expenditure to our school programs. This support 

comes at a Ɵme when the P&C have been unable to fundraise to rebuild their 

own bank balance – so we are truly blessed by their generosity.  

Thank you also for the catering of the Speech Day event this year. Those ham 

and mustard rolls were to die for!  

First Day for Kindergarten,  2021 

Kindergarten will start school on Monday the 8th of 

February in 2021. All other students start on Friday 

the 5th of February.  



 

 



 

Season’s GreeƟngs  

The staff of Burren JuncƟon Public School, wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a prosperous New Year.  

Ms Suzanne Galvin & the BJPS staff 


